
 
 
 

Addendum 1 
Solicitation 21-99774  

RFP for The Marten Trail Shoreline Restoration Design 
 
This addendum serves to notify all bidders of the following changes to the solicitation 
documents: 
 

1. The pre-proposal meeting sign-in sheet has been uploaded to the City web page at 
https://www.duluthmn.gov/purchasing/bids-request-for-proposals/ under solicitation 
21-99774. 
 

The following questions asked are answered below: 
2. The project schedule shows everything taking place in 2022. Are those the anticipated 

dates or are the anticipated dates intended to be for 2023? We’re trying to figure out 
timeline/permitting and was wondering if this was a project originally slated for 2022 
prior to the COVID-19 pandemic. Answer: If we can get permits the first half of 2022, we 
would like to bid it in the middle of 2022 and complete the work by the end of 2022.  If 
permitting is not possible in that timeline, the project will be pushed to 2023. 
 

3. The RFP sets the bidding date for January. Is this flexible, since water work in the 
location will not be possible before the July 1st the fish window? We would propose 
bidding in March 2022. Yes, the construction schedule is flexible. 

 
4. Has wetland delineation been completed for the project? If not, this work will not be 

possible before May 2022 since the 2021 growing season is now complete. No wetland 
delineation work has been completed. If wetland work is needed to complete this 
project, please include it in the scope. 

 
Please acknowledge receipt of this Addendum by including a copy of it with your proposal. The 
pages included will not count toward any page limitation, if any, identified in the RFP. 
 
Posted:  November 10, 2021 
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